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November 2, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  EB-2016-0351 (Natural Resource Gas Limited application to sell natural gas distribution 

system to EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership) 

 

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s decision and order in EB-2016-0351 dated August 3, 2017, 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR) wishes to advise the Ontario Energy Board that on 

November 1, 2017, EPCOR completed its purchase of Natural Resource Gas Limited’s gas distribution 

system. 

EPCOR will commence regular reporting under the Natural Gas Reporting & Record Keeping 

Requirements (RRR).  EPCOR’s first report will be for the utility’s year-end of December 31, 2017 

which will reflect the period for which EPCOR owned the utility distribution system in 2017.  This 

report will be filed by April 30, 2018 in accordance with the RRR. 

Should you require additional information related to this matter, please contact the undersigned.  Two 

hard copies of this letter will be sent via courier.   

Sincerely, 

 
Britt Tan 

Legal Counsel 

btan@epcor.com 

(780) 412-3998 
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